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I am Benjamin Pincock, from Wichita.

Honorable Chairman Carpenter and members of the House Federal and State Affairs Committee, |
support HB 2803.

The right to bear arms is one of the most important rights to a free society. Without the ability
to defend yourself, you will be ruled by tyrants. We have tyrants in the federal government
right now that unconstitutionally restrict our right to bear arms little by little. This bill will
help Kansas regain ground in the battle for our constitutional rights.

In conclusion, I urge this committee to vote for HB 2803.

Respectfully submitted,

Benjamin Pincock



